@ Mrs. Steckler's Pre-K News .

-----------------------------------------------------------------

What We Are Learning!

We have really enjoyed the beautiful, warm

weather this week. We joined our
preschool and kindergarten friends for a
fun trip to the FFA petting zoo where we
. observed many farm animals. When we

i returned we wrote in our journals about our

favorite animal. We have been reading
many books about baby animals and playing
with farm sets. We even made our own

{ farms with stamps and stickers. We
worked on the letter X with our HWT
Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk

boards, and paint dobbers. We also rotated

through several fun math centers. The
! littles were excited that they got to meet
i Bishop McGovern and talk with him.

Upcoming Events

May 16 - 8™ Grade Graduation 6 pm
May 20 - Pre-K Graduation 6 pm
May 21 - Last Day (9-11 am) for PS & PK

Next week we will be working on the
letter Y and talking about Earth Day and
plants.

Show and Tell will be on Wed, April 24™,

Snacks for next week:

Monday-Lyla
Tuesday-Silas
Wednesday-Ty
Thursday-Olivia
Friday-Vivian

Notes:

It's hard to believe we have less than five weeks of school left! Our Pre-K graduation will
be on Monday, May 20™ at 6:00 pm in church. The caps and tassels are here! Amanda
Macer will be taking a group and individual pictures. More information to follow.

On Tuesday, May 21°" we will have a morning of fun with our preschool friends then have

an 11:00 am dismissal. This will be the last day of school for preschool and pre-k. We

would love to have any available parents to join us from 9-11 am if you have completed the

Child Protection Training.
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